
	

	

January 12, 2023 
 
 
Dear parents, families and members of our Warrior Community, 
 
 
Yesterday we made the difficult decision to close the school and have an asynchronous learning 
day. While we normally strive to communicate these things before 5:00 a.m., due to the 
unpredictability of the weather we were forced to make this decision late.  
 
We received information from our bus company that they were not comfortable transporting 
students due to the icy conditions. In addition, several staff members began their commute to 
school and were forced to turn around due to the road conditions. 
 
It is important that families continually share updated contact information with HCPA so 
that communication can be shared quickly and easily.  I encourage you to call our main office 
at (651) 209-8002 to make sure we have the most up to date information on file, such as phone 
numbers, email addresses, and street addresses. 
 
The decision to close the school building is never taken lightly and it is the safety of our 
students, staff, teachers and community that is at the heart of these decisions. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of HCPA,  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Danijela Duvnjak 
 
Danijela Duvnjak 
Chief Academic Officer 
1515 Brewster St, St Paul MN 55108 
(w) 651/332-8586 (c) 651/274-3228 


